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On July 19-23 we hosted a mini journey from Milwaukee. We had 10 ambassadors here for three 

days and a good time was had by all. The first part of their journey was a stop at the Quad Cities 

club for a few days.  

The Wisconsin folks were treated to tours of Kalona (complete with the huge Mennonite lunch), Io-

wa City and Cedar Rapids. We had a good turnout for the Farewell party at Lowe Park, catered by 

LJs. Cory & Emily Schneller shared their family’s journey to Taiwan and China.  

Thank you to all the home hosts, dinner hosts, day hosts and anyone else who participated. Those 

who went to the Regional conference in Milwaukee in Oct saw some of the ambassadors who visit-

ed here. There is preliminary planning for a mini journey to Milwaukee sometime in 2025. 

Home hosted dinner at Cedar Rapids 

City Band Concert at Bever Park 

Iowa City Day at Harvest Preserve 

and the University of Iowa Old Capitol 

Kalona Day at Historical Village  

View of Downtown Cedar Rapids from Mount 

Trashmore on Cedar Rapids day 

Farewell dinner at Lowe Park. 


